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PUBLIC NOTICE 
(Municipal Ethics and Good Conduct Act (R.S.Q, c. E-15.1.0.1, art. 12)  
 
Notice is given that the draft by-law titled “By-law concerning the Code of Conduct of 
Ville de Montréal employees” that was scheduled for adoption at the urban 
agglomeration council meeting of November 22, 2012, was withdrawn from the agenda 
of that meeting.  
 
The draft by-law will be tabled at the city council meeting of December 17, 2012, for 
adoption by council of a resolution establishing its orientation with respect to this matter. 
The draft by-law will then be submitted to the urban agglomeration council for final 
adoption at the meeting of December 20, 2012, at 5 p.m., in the council chamber of city 
hall, at 275, rue Notre-Dame Est. 
 
Please note that the summary of the draft by-law appeared in the public notice that was 
published in the November 15, 2012 edition of The Gazette and that remains available 
on the city’s website at: www.ville.montreal.qc.ca, in the section on public notices. 
 
 
 
Montréal, December 7, 2012 

 
Yves Saindon, 
City Clerk 


